
                        

April 16, 2015 
Civil Aviation Bureau 

 
Operation of Hiroshima Airport will be provisionally resumed on April 17 

 
Operation of Hiroshima Airport has been suspended since April 14, 2015 due to the accident 

of Asiana Airlines’ aircraft. Cleaning works for the scattering debris on the runway has been 
completed today, so the airport operation is going to be resumed tomorrow morning on April 
17. 

 
However, it will take time to restore the damaged ILS and lighting facilities and also the 

crashed aircraft is remaining beside the runway, which will restrict the weather conditions 
for aircraft take-off and landing operation in accordance with the international safety 
standards. 

 
Removal works of the crashed aircraft to the apron or other places should be accomplished 

as soon as it can be ready. 
 

 
【Contact information】 

Airport Safety and Aviation Security Division, Aviation Safety and Security Department, 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT  Hamahira（ext.49553） 
TEL +81-3-5253-8111, Direct Phone +81-3-5253-8725 
 
Visual Aids and Electrical Systems Office, Air Navigation Services Department, 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT  Ikeda（ext.51162） 
TEL +81-3-5253-8111, Direct Phone +81-3-5253-8745 
 
Air Traffic Control Division, Air Navigation Services Department, 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT  Kudo（ext.51212） 
TEL +81-3-5253-8111, Direct Phone +81-3-5253-8749 
 
Operations and Flight Inspection Division, Air Navigation Services Department, 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT  Mizutamari（ext.51322） 
TEL +81-3-5253-8111, Direct Phone +81-3-5253-8751 
 
Air Navigation Services Engineering Division, Air Navigation Services Department, 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT  Sakanoue（ext.51432） 
TEL +81-3-5253-8111, Direct Phone +81-3-5253-8755 
 
Planning Division, Aviation Network Department, 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT Osumi（ext.49106） 
TEL +81-3-5253-8111, Direct Phone +81-3-5253-8715 

 

 


